
Masini  and  Young  Back
Together
Atlantic City, NJ (February 18, 2016)–Anthony “Juice” Young, a
young promising Welterweight has reunited with his original
manager, Rich Masini.

The two had forged a great team and along with trainer Bill
Johnson  have  rekindled  their  relationship  and  this  Friday
night at Historic Boardwalk Hall in Atlantic City, New Jersey.

Young (11-1, 5 KO’s) of Atlantic City takes on Skander Halili
(8-1, 8 KO’s) on the featured non-televised bout that will
precede a terrific ShoBox: The New Generation card that will
be televised live on SHOWTIME®

This will be the first fight back together as Young is on a
quest to win championships.

“I am excited to be back with Anthony,” said Masini.

“I have always have had a great deal of respect for for him
and admiration for his family. It works with with us. We have
the same goals and plans, “Juice” has always been hard working
and trains very hard. I greatly look forward to Friday night
and his future. He is a great fighter and a better person. I
am excited that team , which also includes his dad Teany, is
back together.”

“We have worked through some ups and downs but now I could not
be more happier with Rich as manager now,”said Young

I am expecting a tough fight. I trained for a tough fight. I
trained eight hard weeks and I am looking to go out there and
get the win.”

“It’s great to have the team working together. Bill Johnson,
Arnold Robbins, Aaron Green plus his father is a co-manager.
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Everyone has worked together to help him get this win and push
his career forward,” said adviser, Ray McCline.

1st bout is 7:15 PM ET ; ShoBox: The New Generation telecast
begins at 10 PM ET/PT (delayed on the West Coast)


